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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION |
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF VIGAN CITY

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 4l s. 2024

2025 RIAA COACHES’ MEETING

To: Chief Education Supervisors
Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School Heads
2025 RIAA Coaches
All Others Concerned

1. Division Memo No. 55, s. 2025, provides for the Intensive Training in
Preparation for the 2025 Region 1 Athletic Association (R1AA) Meet.

2. In line with this, a meeting of all coaches will be held at the llocos Sur
National High School Gymnasium on March 3, 2025, at 7:30 PM.

3. The meeting agenda are as follows:
a. Updates on the status of training preparations
b. Issues and Concerns
c. R1AA Meet

4. Coaches should ensure continuity of the intensive training as well as the
safety of the athletes. For any queries, you may contact Mr. Rodrigo Q. Reyes, Jr at
0917 142 5266.

5. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance to this Memorandum is
desired.

vﬂfﬂfi%{a_,c?so v

Schools Division Superintendent

Address: Mena Crisologo St. corner Rivero St., Brgy. IX, Vigan City, Hocos Sur
Telephone No: (077) 722-20-23 / (077) 632-05-33
Email Address: vigan.city@deped.gov.ph

Website: www.depedvigancity.com
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Your Feedback is important to us. Visit this link bit.ly/SDOViganCityCSM



